
Page 1 of 2 

 

 
 

Public Information 
     from 

Norfolk County Council 
 
 
Ref: HN/12/82/PMB878/BL-2024/05 
 

                For immediate release  
May 2024 

 
Carriageway Resufacing – B1153 Grimston Road, Congham 

 

Carriageway resurfacing work is due to begin on B1153 Grimston Road, Congham on 
Thursday 30th May 2024.The works are expected to take 1 night to complete, weather 
permitting. To ensure that the resurfacing is carried out safely, the B1153 Grimston Road 
will be closed outside West Norfolk Lime LTD for a distance of 120m from 19:00 on 
30/05/2024 until 06:00 on 31/05/2024. 

 
The County Council thanks people for their patience while this work to resurface the 
carriageway is carried out. 
 
The work which will cost £75,000 will be carried out by Norfolk County Council’s 
Community and Environmental Services Department and their contractors. 
 
For further information 
 

Ben Levin, Project Technician, 0344 800 8020. 
 
 
Up-to-date information about roadworks in Norfolk is available on the County Council 
website at www.norfolk.gov.uk/roadworks 
 
 

 

If you need this report in large print, audio, Braille, alternative 
format or in a different language please contact 0344 800 
8020 and ask for       or textphone 0344 800 8011 and we 
will do our best to help. 
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